INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 283

March 1, 2024, at 2:15 PM
Special Board Meeting
Superintendent Search: First Round Interviews

for Superintendent Position - Continued
MINUTES

The special meeting of the School Board of Independent School District No. 283 of St. Louis Park,
Hennepin County, Minnesota, convened at 2:15 p.m. on Friday, March 1, 2024, in the Central
Community Center - District Office, 6300 Walker Street, Room 21, St. Louis Park, MN 55416.
Present: Anne Casey, Colin Cox, Virginia Mancini, Sarah Davis, Abdihakim Ibrahim, Celia
Anderson and Taylor Williams. Also present were Barb Dorn and Craig Morris, Minnesota School
Boards Association (MSBA) and members of the Cabinet.

CALL TO ORDER
Board Chair Colin Cox called for the continuation of the February 28, 2024, Superintendent Search
Round One Interview meetings at 2:15 p.m. at the Central Community Center - District Office.

INTERVIEW SEMI-FINALISTS FOR SUPERINTENDENT POSITION
The school board continued the interview process with the final two candidates; Dr. Willie Barney
and Dr. Teri Staloch.

ACTION ITEMS
The School Board began deliberations to determine round 2 finalists. In addition, they reviewed
round 2 interview questions, meeting schedules and reference check process.

At the recommendation of Board Chair Cox, Motion by Casey, seconded by Anderson, to
recommend the school board move to extend an offer for second round interviews for the St. Louis
Park superintendency to Dr. Hines and Dr. Staloch. All in favor. Motion carried unanimously.

ADJOURNMENT

Motion was heard and seconded to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m.
Submitted by
Barb Mumm,

Temporary Executive Assistant to the Board

Signed: Chair Clerk
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